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EARL MCCUE MEMORIAL PAIRS
Gibson Earl (Gibby) and Robert (Bob) McCue were two loyal members of Juan de Fuca LBC. Gibby died in February 2004  and Bob in March 2004 both succumbed to cancer.

Gibby was a bowler, coach, marker and a dedicated handy man about the club. He was one of our members who designed and built our shed. He was a man who didn’t know how to sit down he was always doing something. 

Bob was also a bowler, played the North American Challenge for Canada, coach, marker and he gave of his time working in the kitchen or helping out where needed. 

Gibby and Bob loved the game. When they both died so close to each other, Jeanette Earl and Betty McCue decided that they would sponsor a tournament in their honor. The first tournament was in July of 2004, Betty at that time was also fighting cancer and she died the following March. 

Jeanette has continued to sponsor this tournament, she supplies all the cash prizes and there is always a Scottish little gift to go with it. This tournament is very popular in our club. 
Our slogan is “Scottish attire if you desire” and boy do our members live up to it. 
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